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30 November 2020 

 
Mr Jim Betts 

Secretary 

Department of Planning, Industry & Environment  

GPO Box 39  

SYDNEY NSW 2001 

 
Attention : Rebecca Sommer 

 
Dear Mr Betts, 

 
RESPONSE TO SUBMISSIONS SSD-9835-MOD 2 
SECTION 4.55(2) MODIFICATION APPLICATION FOR THE CONSTRUCTION AND 

OPERATION OF A NEW STADIUM FITNESS FACILITY  

40-44 DRIVER AVENUE, MOORE PARK (SYDNEY FOOTBALL STADIUM) 
 
Thank you for providing Transport for NSW (TfNSW) an opportunity to comment on the Response 

to Submissions (RtS) for the Section 4.55(2) modification application for the abovementioned 

development.  

 
TfNSW has reviewed the submitted documents and is satisfied with the RtS, however requests 

that the suggested conditions included in the TfNSW submission dated 18 August 2020 be 

included as part of any conditions imposed by the Department for the modification.  

 

For more information, please contact Vic Naidu, A/Senior Land Use Planner, by email at 

development.sydney@transport.nsw.gov.au. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Brendan Pegg 

Senior Land Use Planner 
Planning and Programs, Greater Sydney Division 
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